



Date:22 September 2020

Circular No:13 / AY 2020-2021

التاريخ : 22 سبمبر 2020

أعزائي أولياء أمور طلاب التعلم عن بعد بشكل دائم،

Extended time for Distribution of textbooks for students on Full Distance learning

Dear Parents of our students on Full Distance Learning,

I write to inform you that we have extended the distribution time for those of you that were unable to fetch your children's text books during our safe <u>walk-through-service</u> the past two days.

On Wednesday September 23th, 2020 we will distribute the text books for <u>FULL DISTANCE learners</u> from 14:00 to 15:00 from the door next to the principal's office.

<u>Please take note</u>: Parents will not be allowed to enter the school and textbooks will not be distributed by the receptionists.

Parents must arrive on time and must use the outside door next to the principal's office.

On Thursday, September 24th, 2020, books will be distributed from 13:00 to 14:00 only.

We trust that by Thursday, September 24th, 2020 all students studying through <u>Full Distance Learning</u>, will have received their book.

Students attending school in the <u>A and B groups of</u> <u>alternative weeks</u>, will receive their text books and note books from their class teachers during the week that they are at the school.

Thank you for your continued support to our school and for contributing to our students' teaching and learning.

Please keep to the government's regulations and policies on health and safety during the pandemic.

Yours sincerely,

Antoinette Brown Principal Director



أكتب إليكم لإبلاغكم أننا قمنا بتمديد وقت التوزيع لأولئك الذين لم يتمكنوا

من إحضار الكتب المدرسية لأطفالكم أثناء خدمتنا الآمنة في اليومين الماضيين.

في يوم الأربعاء الموافق 23 سبتمبر 2020 ، سنقوم بتوزيع الكتب المدرسية لمتعلمي عن بعد بشكل دائم من الساعة 14:00 إلى 15:00 من الباب المجاور للكتب المديد.

يرجى ملاحظة ما يلي: لن يُسمح لأولياء الأمور بدخول المدرسة ولن يتم توزيع الكتب المدرسية من قبل موظفى الاستقبال.

يجب أن يصل الوالدان في الوقت المحدد ويجب أن يستخدموا الباب الخارجي بجوار مكتب المدير.

يوم الخميس 24 سبتمبر 2020 ، توزع الكتب من الساعة 13:00 إلى 14:00 . . .

نحن على ثقة من أنه بحلول يوم الخميس الموافق 24 سبتمبر 2020، سيتلقى

جميع الطلاب الذين يدرسون عن طريق <u>التعلم عن بعد</u> كتيم.

سيتلقى الطلاب الملتحقون بالمدرسة في مجموعتي الأسابيع البديلة "أ" و "ب" كتهم المدرسية ودفاتر الملاحظات من معلى الفصل خلال الأسبوع

الذي يقضونه في المدرسة.

نشكرك على دعمك المستمر لمدرستنا وللمساهمة في تعليم وتعلم طلابنا.

يرجى الالتزام باللوائح والسياسات الحكومية المتعلقة بالصحة والسلامة أثناء

تفضلوا بقبول فائق الاحترام،

VATTONIAN OF THE PROPERTY OF T

أنطوانيت براون مديرة المدرسة

الوباء.

Al Falah City, Abu Dhabi, UAE

P.O Box: 38222 Tel #: +971 2 2034500 www.ajyalfalah.sch.ae

Instagram: @ajyal_school.alfalah